Jennifer Biberston

From: Jennifer Biberston

Sent: Monday, July 29, 2024 11:01 AM

To: laura@udelleng.com; icu@comcast.net; shell7199@msn.com; hansenlindar@gmail.com
Cc: Aaron Panko

Subject: Hearing Confirmation Letter - Case No. SUB-ADJ24-04 for 1800 Block of Park Ave NE
Attachments: SUB-ADJ24-04 Hearing Confirmation Letter.pdf

Hello,

The Hearing Confirmation Letter for Subdivision Tentative Plan and Adjustment Case No. SUB-ADJ24-04 for 1800 Block of
Park Ave NE is attached for your information. This letter contains important information about your hearing date.

Please direct questions or comments to the CASE MANAGER:
Aaron Panko
apanko@cityofsalem.net
503-540-2356

Thank you,

Jennifer Biberston
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